April 4th, 1995

Harold Weisburg . Darren McCabe
7627 01d Receiver Rd. 51 Main St.
Frederick, MD St.Stephen, N.B.
21702 Canada

Dear Mr.Weisburg,

I wrote to you back about a year ago regesting info and
prices on all of your past and present work regarding the
J.F.K. assasination. I have read alot of your work including
most recently "Case Open". I hope that all of the skeptics
and those who gave all the praise to "Case Closed" had a
chance to read it also.

I can,t believe how the American people were dooped again,
this time by Gerald Posner. I guess he is just another

name on the long list of "slime". I wonder who his paymaster
was 7.

I have been patiently waiting for your newest book "Never
Again" to be published.I would greatly appreciate it if

you could send me a price on "Never Again". I would love

to have an autograph copy of "Never Again" signed by you.

I have great admiration for you and the battles you have

faced over the years in seeking the truth.
incerly Yours
I8

Darren McCabe




